
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

Welcome meeting and Induction Day 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you and your child at our Welcome meeting on Monday 8th July and for your 
child to join us on their Induction Days on Wednesday 28th August and Thursday 29th August.   
 
If you haven’t already done so, please use this one form to book both the Welcome Meeting and the Induction 
Days: https://forms.office.com/e/aC7t3euSCW 
 
and again, if you haven’t already done so, we would be grateful if you would complete this Data Collection 
form for your child: https://forms.office.com/e/hm27wbGYZK 
 
In Key Stage 3, students study either French or Spanish.  Your child will be allocated a language to study.  If you 
have a strong preference about which language you would prefer your child to study, please email Miss 
Butterworth-Pugh, Butterworth-pughe@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk       with your child's name and the reason for 
your request by  9am on 28th June 2024.  Please note that requests after 9am on 28th June will not be 
considered.  

 
If you have any questions about your child joining us in September, please contact Mrs Orr, School Admissions 
Manager on this email:  admissions@lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk  

 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Monday 8th July, 5.15 pm for a 5.3.0 pm start. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 
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